
 

St. Cecilia’s Public School 

Leaping to Glory: Stellar Performance by Our Rope Skippers! 
 

 
 

Congratulations to our talented rope skipping team that has brought laurels to the school with its 

outstanding performance in the recent competitions. With determination, teamwork, and endless hours 

of practice, our students showcased their skills and sportsmanship in various categories. 

In the Under-17 girls team — Vanya Soni, Jhalak Sethi, Nupur Behl, and Palak Nirwan — soared to 

victory by winning the 1st position in the Double Dutch Speed Relay. 

In the Double Dutch Speed Relay (45×4), our dynamic team of Jaibeer Singh, Aarav Singh Katoch, 

Saksham, and Prabhsohin Singh secured the 2nd position. 

Vanya Soni bagged the 3rd position in the Speed Sprint (30 seconds) category, reflecting her agility 

and talent. 

And in the Under-14 Boys category, Aarav Singh Katoch clinched the 3rd position in the 3-minute 

endurance event, displaying remarkable stamina and focus. 

Madam Principal commended all the participants for their dedication and extended her best wishes for 

their continued success and future achievements. 

Their success is a testament to their hard work and discipline. Congratulations to our rope skipping 

champions! 


